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SUPER MICROSOL

INSECTICIDE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:

PYRETHRINS.....................0.40%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE.............0.50%

N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENED CARBOXAMIDE..0.50% 

REGISTRATION NO. 3189 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

For use in food processing plants, food service establishments, food
storage areas, & food transportation vehicles as well as general
industrial and commercial establishments.

NET CONTENTS: 

4 L   22.7 L   205 L

CARTIER Chemicals Ltd.
445 - 21 Avenue
Lachine, Québec

  CANADA
H8S 3T8

(514) 637-4631
FAX: (514) 637-8804

DIRECTIONS

To kill flying insects (mosquitoes, flies, biting midge, drosophila,
wasps):



Close doors and windows.  Shut off all ventilating systems.  Prevent
persons and animals from entering area.  Using a fogger or
pressurized sprayer, direct mist upwards to all parts of the room
especially windows and other light sources.  Apply at a rate of 2 to
3 seconds per 10 m3.  Whenever possible, keep doors and windows
closed for 10-15 min. after each treatment. Also direct mist into
areas where insects are present.  Keep spray at least 1 m from
interior walls, fabrics and furniture.  Do not remain in treated
areas.  Ventilate for 1 hour before reentry.  Sweep up and destroy
dead insects.

To kill crawling insects (cockroaches, silverfish, spiders, ants):
Spray hiding places such as baseboards, moist areas, openings around
sinks, drains and pipes, behind cabinets and storage areas.  Spray
ant trails around door sills, window frames or in ant nests. 
Insects must be contacted to be killed.  Ensure proper ventilation
after sealed areas have been treated.  Sweep up and destroy dead
insects.

Food Processing Plants and Food Service Establishments: In food
processing plants and food service establishments, apply only when
plant is not in operation.  Remove all food before treatment.  Cover
all food processing surfaces and clean them thoroughly with potable
water before resuming operation.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with
skin, eyes, clothing and inhalation of spray mist.  Wash after use. 
Do not remain in treated areas.  Do not spray directly on food or
utensils.  Cover fishbowls and remove bird cages and pets for one
hour when spraying.  Do not spray closer than 1 m to fabric.  Remove
or cover all exposed food and cooking utensils before spraying.  Any
treated surface that may contact food or feed products should be
washed thoroughly with potable water after spraying and before re-
use.  Product toxic to fish.  Do not contaminate any body of water. 
This product contains petroleum distillate.  Do not store, pour or
use near open flame.  Wear mask or respirator and protective
clothing when applying spray mist.  

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse container.  Follow provincial guidelines for
any required cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.  Make
empty container unsuitable for further use and dispose of in



accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on the
disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills,
contact the provincial regulatory agency, or the manufacturer.

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with clean water.  If irritation persists, obtain
medical attention.  CONTAINS PETROLEUM DISTILLATE.  If swallowed, do
not induce vomiting, contact physician or poison control centre
immediately.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee
or assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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